
PIA Committee 

From: 	 begoniabarry@gmail.com  on behalf of Barbara Barry <gardenmeister@msn.com> 

Sent: 	 Saturday, June 25, 2016 7:45 PM 

To: 	 PIA Committee 

Subject: 	 I support PIA 10(11) 

Aloha Chair and Members of the Policy and Intergovernmental Affairs Committee, 

I strongly support an amendment to the County Charter to require Hawaiian cultural and environmental preservation 
representatives on our planning commissions 
I also support this amendment to require that all members of Maui County Planning Commissions participate in Native 
Hawaiian Law training that addresses the public trust doctrine, water, land and access rights. 
This is common sense legislation and should have been in place by now to preserve Hawaiian Cultural Practices and respect for the 
'Aina in all Land Planning and Development in Maui County. 
I would like to see this approved quickly so it can advance to the County Council to be approved, so "We the People" can vote on it in 
November. 
Mahalo for your consideration, 
Ms. Barbara Barry 
1220 W. Kuiaha Rd. 

Haiku, HI 96708 
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